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The Congressional Record is the official
record of the proceedings and debates of the
United States Congress. It is published daily
when Congress is in session. The
Congressional Record began publication in
1873. Debates for sessions prior to 1873 are
recorded in The Debates and Proceedings in
the Congress of the United States
(1789-1824), the Register of Debates in
Congress (1824-1837), and the Congressional
Globe (1833-1873)

Catalogue
This handy pocket-size guide is packed with
the all the info you need to stay alive and
well in the field, including disease
diagnosis and treatment, drugs and dosages,
emergency paramedical skills and preventive
medicine. Special sections cover wartime
emergencies (burn and blast injuries;
nuclear, biological and chemical warfare; and
emergency surgery) as well as primitive and
veterinary medicine, obstetrics, pediatrics
and orthopedics. Also includes practical
survival techniques.

Emergency Medical Services
The Monkey Wrench Gang
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U.S. Army Special Forces Medical
Handbook
The Green Berets
Congressional Record
Newly updated and reorganized, this is the
definitive guide to what the Army expects
from its officers and what it offers them in
the Army of 21st Century.

Gung-ho
U.S. Air Force Pocket Survival Handbook
A conceptual overview of all relevant topics
of small unit tactics every warrior ought to
be familiar with in order to be effective on
today's battlefield. If you can only take one
handbook to combat, this 534 page handbook
complete with 283 illustrations is the only
reference you'll need.

Library Journal
Green Beret, Red Star
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This guide is a compilation of decades of
Special Forces knowledge and experience from
the two Special Forces authors. Perfect size
handbook for the cargo pocket to help small
unit leaders properly plan operations in
limited time and under stress. This guide
will be timeless with the troops who
understand having a pocket size planning
guide.

Secret Green Beret Commandos in
Cambodia
An invaluable resource, this revised and
expanded edition lists every Gl Joe figure
and accessory through 2000. Features an
updated price guide.

Popular Science
Special Forces Soldier's Manual for MOS
12B (SQI S).
The Prepper's Pocket Guide
Guides readers in preparing for disasters,
including developing plans, calculating how
much water is needed, and making a
disinfectant cleaner from emergency kit
items.
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The Methuselah
Factor
America's Special Forces
The Complete Encyclopedia to GI Joe
Documents the complete training regimen of
the U.S. Army's Special Forces soldiers, the
Green Berets, from their initial recruitment,
through their physically and mentally
grueling course of training, detailing the
special character, intelligence, language
skills, and adaptability that the Army looks
for in selecting these versatile troops.
Reprint. 25,000 first printing.

Special Forces soldier's manual for MOS
11 B (SQI S)
Today's society is one in which we, as
individuals, are constantly barraged by the
threat of domestic terrorism. The everpresent fear for your safety and the safety
of those we love can overwhelm you if you
aren’t sure how to protect yourself. Luckily,
distinguished combat veteran Brian M.
Morris's Green Beret Survival Guide is here
to help ease your fears. Using his firsthand
knowledge from the field as a Green Beret,
Morris concisely outlines the steps that are
necessary towards increasing one’s personal
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safety. Over
the course
of several
chapters,
Morris describes the importance of
situational awareness, meaning staying alert,
being aware of your surroundings, and
understanding the reality of threats that you
may face in any given situation. An
individual with good situational awareness
never takes anything for granted and makes
security a part of his or her daily routine.
By being observant and practicing several
different methods of observation, one can
avoid falling prey to terrorist, thieves, and
other criminals. Using situational awareness
as the cornerstone of a personal safety plan,
The Green Beret Survival Guide delivers
expert advice on preparing you and your loved
ones for the worst case scenario.

Amistad
Small Unit Leaders Operational Planning
Guide
An action-packed adventure that will take the
reader into the bush with all of the U.S.
military's Special Forces--SEALs, Green
Berets, Army Rangers, Marine Force Recon, and
USAF Special Ops. Pulitzer Prize-winning
reporter David Bohret traveled with each team
as they trained in remote corners of the
globe. Each Special Force has chapters
devoted to their history, weapons and special
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equipment,Specific
and training
procedures.
Fullcolor action photos illustrate the team
members and their weapons, while sidebars
detail events and operations. 200 photos, 175
in color.

Deployment
Soldier of Fortune
The world has failed the Darfur region, but
devious politicians and generals have figured
a way to polish their ow images with no risk.
They are going to use the National Guard.
Sergeant Major Lucas Grant should have
retired. Instead, he joined the Guard. The
National Guard stands ready to provide
humanitarian relief wherever they may be
sent, but they never expected anything like
Darfur. Grant finds himself in another
shooting war, worse than anything he has
known before. Islamic extremists want the
country for Arab Muslims, the Sudanese
Liberation Army wants it for African Muslims,
and both sides want the Americans out. And
there's a problem with one of their own
soldiers. Based on current events in Darfur,
American soldiers face the perils of helping
the people no one cares about, and keeping
each other alive while they do it.

California
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Catalog
We could call this book "Special Operations
Recon Mission Impossible." A small group of
highly trained, resourceful US Special Forces
(SF) men is asked to go in teams behind the
enemy lines to gather intelligence on the
North Vietnamese Army units that had
infiltrated through Laos and Cambodia down
the Ho Chi Minh trails to their secret bases
inside the Cambodian border west of South
Vietnam. The covert reconnaissance teams, of
only two or three SF men with four or five
experienced indigenous mercenaries each, were
tasked to go into enemy target areas by foot
or helicopter insertion. They could be 15
kilometers beyond any other friendly forces,
with no artillery support. In sterile
uniforms - with no insignia or
identification, if they were killed or
captured, their government would deny their
military connection. The enemy had placed a
price on their heads and had spies in their
Top Secret headquarters known as SOG. SOG had
three identical recon ground units along the
border areas. This book tells the history of
Command and Control Detachment South (CCS).
The CCS volunteer warriors and its Air
Partners - the Army and Air Force helicopter
transport and gunship crews who lived and
fought together and sometimes died together.
This is the first published history of CCS as
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compiled by
its last
living commander,
some
forty years after they were disbanded. It
tells of the struggles and intrigue involved
in SOG's development as the modern-day legacy
of our modern Special Operations Commands.
Forbidden to tell of their experiences for
over twenty years; their After Action Reports
destroyed even before they were declassified
- surviving veterans team together to tell
how Recon men wounded averaged 100 percent;
and SOG became the most highly decorated unit
in Vietnam and all were awarded the
Presidential Unit Citation.

The Medical Times and Register
US Army Small Unit Tactics Handbook
Designed for use in formal Air Force
training, the U.S. Air Force Pocket Survival
Handbook was written to help a pilot who
finds him or herself in a hostile
environment. This new edition will allow you
to carry all the same information condensed
in your back pocket. For the general reader,
it offers a complete and comprehensive manual
of outdoor survival techniques. It includes
expert advice on: First aid for illness and
injury Finding your way without a map
Building a fire Finding food and water Using
ropes and tying knots Mountain survival
Concealment techniques Signaling for help
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Survival at
sea Building
shelters
tracking Predicting the weather And much more
By outlining specific survival threats found
at sea, in the desert, in mountain terrain,
and in arctic conditions, and offering
techniques on surviving them, this book is
invaluable to both the casual outdoorsman and
the extreme sports enthusiast, as well as
anyone looking for insight into the training
tactics of the U.S. Air Force.

The New Leader
The Green Beret Survival Guide
Four irate rebels join forces to wage war on
the stripminers, clear-cutters, and the
highway and dam and bridge builders who are
turning their natural habitat into a
wasteland. A new Introduction by historian
Brinkley puts this enduring cult classic in
perspective by placing it at the forefront of
an important historical movement.

CCJ. Commercial Car Journal/for Fleet
Managment
Some issues for 1972 for 1972-75 include
section: The fleet specialist.

Operators
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The New Specific
York Times
Magazine
Catalog of Sears, Roebuck and Company
This handy pocket-size guide is packed with
the all the info you need to stay alive and
well in the field, including disease
diagnosis and treatment, drugs and dosages,
emergency paramedical skills and preventive
medicine. Special sections cover wartime
emergencies (burn and blast injuries;
nuclear, biological and chemical warfare; and
emergency surgery) as well as primitive and
veterinary medicine, obstetrics, pediatrics
and orthopedics. Also includes practical
survival techniques.

Hawke's Special Forces Survival
Handbook
Chosen Soldier
Provides the most practical and accessible
survival skills and information necessary to
survive the worst circumstances and make it
out alive.

U. S. Army Special Forces Medical
Handbook
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Electronic
Design
Army Officer's Guide
"This report documents research to evaluate a
realistic job preview (RJP) booklet for
soldiers and families interested in U.S. Army
Special Forces (SF). The RIP provides
accurate, detailed information about
important aspects of SF jobs. Recruiters
began distributing it in 1994 to potential
recruits to encourage informed decisions
about joining SF and to help prepare those
who volunteer. The evaluation objectives were
to: (1) assess and describe booklet
implementation, (2) assess the impact on
recruits' commitment to joining SF, and (3)
document ideas for improvement. We collected
survey data from recruiters and from new
recruits before and after booklet fielding.
The data showed that soldiers who received
and read the RJP booklet tended to be located
at posts with a strong SF presence and tended
to be relatively knowledgeable about SF. The
selective nature of our sample of booklet
readers made interpretation of the evaluation
data difficult. However, the RJP appeared to
provide new and important information that
was often used in the decision process. Wives
in particular seem to have benefited from the
information. Recruiters and soldiers reacted
favorably overall. The findings supported
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continuation
of the
booklet with
modifications such as additional detail on
Family Support Groups and deployments, and
minor formatting changes."--DTIC.

The Army Officer's Guide
As the darkest forces of reunified Germany
and a powerful Japan plot their rise to world
domination, Captain Matt MacIntyre and his exSpecial Forces unit prepare to stop them.
Original.

Evaluation of a Realistic Job Preview
for U.S. Army Special Forces
Story of the Royal Marine Commandos who
fought against the terrorists in Malaya.
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